
CANAL WALK 
 

Tuesday 2nd July, 2024 
 

CRS has organised a walk along a stretch of our local canal system between  
Selly Oak and Barnes Hill. 

The walk has been organised with the Lapal Canal Trust and will take place  
on Tuesday July 2nd, 2024. 

 
The walking route is along a linear canal west from Selly Oak starting at the 

Worcester & Birmingham canal by Sainsbury, Selly Oak, then into Selly Oak Park, 
past Weoley Castle, ending at the 'green' area to the east of Barnes Hill (B4121) and 

California Way (close to Asda).  
The terrain is varied, including in parts, walking along the dried-up canal bed. Stout 

footwear is required; the walk is not suitable for those with mobility difficulties. 
 

At https://www.lapalcanal.co.uk/discover-the-lapal-canal-walk-the-line/ 
here you will find a map and pictures showing previous walks. 

 
We will start at 0930 with coffee (provided by CRS) at Sainsbury’s Café, setting 

off to walk at 1000. 
 

The start at Selly Oak has car parking and is served by the 11 bus route.   
The end is served by the 23 bus route.  If attendees wish to return to Selly Oak, the 

alternatives are to walk back or use the 23 and 11 buses. 
 

Places will be offered on a first come first served basis, please reply to  
info@calthorperesidents.org  

 
There is no charge for this event, but please consider making a donation to Lapal 

Canal Trust at https://www.lapalcanal.co.uk/ which has a donate button. 
 

Please join us! 


